
 

 

Public Notice 
 
In the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2023 (Public Law 117-328) (the Act), U.S. Congress made 
Economic Development Initiative for the purposes of Community Project Funding/Congressionally 
Directed Spending (CPF) awards available, and projects were identified in the annual appropriations 
legislation. The City of Houston was named the recipient of two grant awards and will apply to the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for the following projects.  
 

Sunnyside Park Capital Improvements: $1,550,000.00 

Construction, Renovation, and Rehabilitation  $1,379,500.00 

Administration $170,500.00 

Total $1,550,000.00 

 
 

The Magnolia Park-Manchester Services Hub: $750,000.00 

Programming and Services $667,500.00 

Administration $82,500.00 

Total $750,000.00 

 
 
The public has seven (7) days to comment on this proposed item. The seven-day period extends from 
Wednesday, October 11, 2023 through Wednesday, October 18, 2023. Upon completion of the seven-
day public comment period, the City’s Housing and Community Development Department will take this 
item to City Council for approval and then submit the applications to HUD. For additional information on 
this item, contact Metchm Lohoues-Washington at (832) 394-6180. Written comments may be submitted 
by email to Anne.Lohoues-Washington@houstontx.gov. 
 
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact 
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at 832.394.6200 ext. 1. For more information about the Housing and Community 
Development Department and its programs, please access: www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
 

http://www.houstontx.gov/housing

